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As	solar	panel	owners	for	the	past	6	years	we	have	enjoyed	the	60cents/kWh	
that	was	promised	until	2016.	Now	we	are	getting	6c/kWh	which	is	hardly	the	
true	value	of	the	energy	we	are	putting	back	into	the	grid.	The	feed	in	tariff	
should	be	regulated	so	retailers	must	offer	a	good	minimum	price	and	should	
increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
A	fair	price	for	solar	is	the	FAIR	thing	to	do.	
	
Margaret	May		
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